
 

 

 

 

Friday, Sept. 16, 2016 

Dear Families: 

We have finished our MAP reading test and will take the math test next 
Wednesday morning.  It has been a great week with beautiful weather 
for getting outside.   

Reminder: School Pictures are Monday! 

Announcements: 

Monday, Sept. 19:  Green Day:  Computer/REAL 
Tuesday, Sept. 20:  Purple Day:  Art 
Wednesday, Sept. 21: Red Day 
     Library Checkout! 
Thursday, Sept. 22: Yellow Day 

Spelling Test! 
Counselor Visit! 

Friday, Sept. 23:  Half Day—Dismissal at 11:45. 
Weekly Homework #5 is due! 

 
Reading: 
This week we will be wrapping up our first theme.  We will work on the 
comprehension skills of using text evidence, making inferences, and 
recall and retell.  We will continue to work with the vocabulary strategy 



of using context clues.  Our spelling skill this week is long i spelled i, ie, 
i_e, y, and igh.  We will continue to study VCV two syllable words. 
 
Math:   

We will continue Topic 3:  Subtraction Strategies.  The skills that we 
will master are subtracting 0, 1, and 2, thinking about addition to 
subtract doubles, thinking about addition to 10 to subtract, thinking 
about addition to 18 to subtract, making a 10 to subtract, and working 
with two question (step) story problems. 

Our next fact fluency block is adding and subtracting 1. 

Science: 

We continue to learn about interdependence and needs of living things. 

Have a wonderful weekend and a great week! 

 

 


